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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Welcome back to school. I hope you all had a lovely Easter break.  We have made a good start to this term which is 
short, but very full.  Years Three and Four are enjoying swimming lessons at the Leisure Centre and Year Five had a 
wonderful day at Herstmonceux Observatory Science Centre last week. We have already enjoyed Year 2’s class 
assembly, learning about all their work this year, and look forward to seeing Year 1’s assembly next Friday, 11th May.  
 
News from Friends of Western Road (FOWR) April 2018 
We had our AGM before Easter and appointed a new chair as well as several new committee members. Thank you to 
our outgoing chair Jacindy Cartland for her hard work. 
 
Dates for your diary: 
Second-hand uniform sale 
We will be holding these more regularly, the first second-hand uniform sale will be on Thursday 24th May at 3.20pm. 
 
Please bring in any uniform that is in good, clean condition and leave by Mrs Winter’s office any day between now 
and half term.  Thank you for your donations. 
 
Summer BBQ and party – Saturday 30th June 2.30pm – 5.30pm 
Our summer fair is coming up and will have a mix of stalls, food, bouncy castles and entertainment. Please put the 
date in your diary and let us know if you can help run a stall. More information to follow. 
All events will be listed in the school newsletter, on the school website, on our new Facebook page 
(@friendsofwesternroad) and our new notice board in the playground. 
 
Our committee members are: 
Chair: Sarah Hamblin  
Secretary: Charlotte Hasan 
Treasurer: Paul Foss 
Committee members: Matthew Montebello, Irena Wooler, Cris Winter, Jacindy Cartland, Lucy Foss, Donna Ross, 
Sandrine Case and Michelle Hockey. 
 
Warmer Weather 
As the Summer months approach, please ensure your child has a sunhat and water bottle each day.  The children are 
encouraged to wear sunhats at Break and Lunchtimes and to drink water as much as possible, either from their 
water bottles or from the water fountains in school.  Please also ensure your child wears suncream (applied first 
thing in the morning before school).  Please note, we are unable to apply suncream to your child and the children 
should not share suncream in school in case of allegies.  Thank you. 
 
Reminder 
If your child uses any form of medication, for example inhalers, please speak with Mrs Winter in the School Office 
(01273 473013 or office@westernroad.e-sussex.sch.uk) as a form needs to be completed, even for self-medication 
of inhalers. 
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Celebration Assembly 
Congratulations to the following children for being awarded the Headteacher’s Cup and certificate: 
 

Pi a,   

 
Wal 

 
Walter, Heloise and Celeste 

 

 
 

Alex, Freddie and Joseph 
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Orson, Henry and Mia 

 
 

Oscar, Linus and Ben 
 

 
 

Bella and Sasha 
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Term Five Events 
 
Friday, 4th May 9.15am      Celebration Assembly 
 
Friday, 11th May 9.15am     Year One Class Assembly to parents/carers 
 
Week beginning 14th May     Year Six SATS Week 
 
Friday, 25th May 9.15am     Celebration Assembly 
 
INSET day 2018: Monday, 4th June 2018 


